
 

 
                
 
 
 
 
           
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
       
          

 
     
 
               
               
   
 
     
 
             
     
 
         

        
 
 
 
 

 
          
 
          
     
 
         

 

I don’t have a mustache; I 

have a starter beard -- it’s 

been growing since 

kindergarten. 

 
 

 

 

This year, we celebrate 

LUCAS UPTON, our 8th 

grade graduate.  A 

lifelong member of First 

Lutheran Church and 

FLCS, Lucas is an 

outstanding child of God, 

an exemplary student, 

and a role model for the 

entire student body, all of 

whom call him friend.  

Often referred to as the 

‘moral compass’ of the 

class, his leadership will 

be missed—along with his 

unique sense of humor 

and sensitive soul.  We 

wish Lucas the very best 

as he steps into the next 

chapter of his life.   

CONGRATULATIONS, 

LUCAS! 
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Principal Ponderings 
As the school year winds down, I reflect on Lucas’ Faith Legacy Capstone writing 

project and the 16-year history of our school.  Over the years, students, staff, and 

school board members alike have helped shape its legacy.  Classical education, 

which reflects the nature and presence of our Lord, as appreciated in our focus on 

truth, goodness, and beauty, is foundational as we lift up the directive of 

Deuteronomy 6:6-7.  We diligently teach God’s children in partnership with 

families, encouraging the sharing of His Word in the home--when they lie down 

and when they rise--so that His truth may bless future generations.  The Gospel of 

Christ--crucified, buried, and risen for our salvation--is the legacy we live out now 

and for joyful years to come. 

In Christ 

Mrs. Steen 
May          June 

20, 27   Chapel         3 Chapel 
23 Butterfly House   Carry On 
26 Memorial Day-No School     Celebration 
29 The Village Service Day      4 Last day-FLCS 
30 Rocket Launch Day 
 Last day of Preschool 

When I get emotional, I 

wear a sweatshirt. 

 

My mom won’t let me have 

Capri Suns.  Life is hard 

sometimes. 

 

 

Heard 

In 

The 

Hallway 

Nearly 200 pounds of food was 
collected for the Food Bank. 
Thank you for your support! 

 

 
flcschool.org 

 
lutheran_school_missoula 

 
info@flcschool.org 

Enrolling Now 

 

 

“We must never lose our capacity to be 
amazed by grace.”   

R.C. Sprout 
The Holiness of God 

Tri ‘Wizard’ Chess Mother’s Day Cards 

Thank You, 

FLCS, For Your 

Continued 

Support Of Our 

School! 


